
 

 

St. Anne Institute - News & Notes 
December, 2022 

WISHING YOU ALL A VVERY HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON! 



 

 

1 - Richard Hucke, CEO 

Dear Friends and Family of St. Anne Institute,  

 

Each year during the holidays, many of us are fortunate enough to gather with friends and family. 

 



With Gratitude,  

Richard Hucke 

"May the magic and the wonder of the holiday season stay with you throughout the coming year." 

Upcoming Events 

 



 

Gold Heart Gala 

 

 

Friday, May 19, 2023 

Wolferts Roost Country Club 

120 Van Rensselaer Blvd 



Albany, NY 12204 

 

For advance tickets - please contact the Development office at 58-437-6563 or email: starkleson@s-a-

i.org 

Education & Day Services  

 

Rick Potter, Principal 

 Information goes here for Education Department 



Technology Department 

 

Tim O'Neil, Director of IT 

IT has been building out content in their SharePoint site, including useful links (in the QuickLinks menu), 

new hire forms and some news articles. Below is a link to bookmark to keep up to date with IT 

information, system changes and updates. 

https://stanne1887.sharepoint.com/sites/ITSAI 

We have also started using Spiceworks Cloud Helpdesk ticket system to log and track all IT related issues 

at St Anne's. It is just like filling out an email, and you can both submit and keep track of reported issues 

in a single portal (also listed in QuickLinks). 

https://s-a-i.on.spiceworks.com/portal - IT Dept only Cloud Helpdesk link 

IT is also rolling out Windows 11 to all newly deployed devices, if you are not familiar with it, we have 

posted how to video content for that and other MS Office products like OneDrive, SharePoint etc. in the 

QuickLinks also for reference and familiarity. 



Clinical  Services, Residential 

 

Alexa Maelia, Director Residential Clinical and Case Management Services 

Story here 



Shelter and Street Outreach Programs 

 

Ashley Hilaire, Program Administrator 

Article and story here 



November Education Field Trips and Happenings 

 

Pauline Bruno 

• The students made a visit to The Albany Pine Bush Preserve, we explored the exhibits, learned 

about the controlled fires at the Pine Bush and completed a short hike. 

• We all ventured out to Sullivan's Stables where Mrs. Robin Bernard and her two horses 

entertained the girls, the girls enjoyed this very much and hope for future visits. 

• The Sr. High Health Class toured the Salt Den in Latham and learned about the benefits of salt 

therapy, massage therapy, sauna and infrared therapy and experienced a session in the salt 

therapy room. 

• Mary Biagiotti invited her sister, Jacquie Rea, a cosmetologist with 25 years experience in the 

beauty industry to speak to the cosmetology students about the importance of hair grooming, 

skin care and the many job opportunities in the cosmetology field. 



• Art students took a trip to Albany International Airport to view the art exhibit on the third floor 

and also were captivated by the boarding passengers and the TSA safety process. 

• Bowling at Spare Time in Latham always strikes up a lot of fun. 

• Our book lovers were treated to a trip to the Whitney Book Corner to shop for used books, 

reading is like a vacation for the mind. 

• A shopping trip to Joann Fabrics for two students to pick the fleece of their choice for a 

blanket  and lunch at Capital City Diner 

• Incentive Lunch reward at The Fountain Restaurant 

Upcoming field trips will include more incentive lunches, college visits, History field trip and festival of 

trees trip. 

Residential  

 

Terri Boland, Director Residential Services 

Story here 



Community Based Clinical Services - Outpatient and Satellite Offices 

 

Tami Flaherty, Director Community Based Clinical and Care Management Services 

Blue Heart Society at SAI 

 

Text . here 



Preschool -UPK 

 

Stephanie Schaefer, Program Administrator Preschool/UPK 

Text - here   

Capital Campaign/Campus Improvements 

 

Sandra Tarkleson, Chief Development Officer 

Text  



St. Anne Institute has recently received the following grants: 

 

Grant Information 

Development Office 

 

Angela Fedullo 

Information here 

  

Collaboratively, we can positively change the lives of those who enter our doors!  Your contributions, in-

kind, monetarily or through volunteering, are all essential pieces that help our clients become stronger 

mentally and afford them opportunities they may not have had otherwise.  If you would like to learn 

more on ways to help, please visit our website at www.StAnneInstitute.org, or contact our Development 

Office at  518-437-6563.   

http://www.stanneinstitute.org/


Human Resources 

 

Tiffani Silverman, Human Resource Director 

Article and New Hire/Promotions here 



Calendar of Events 

 

• List here 



Contact Us 

 

Mission Statement 

The Mission of SAI is to help any child, adult or family entrusted in our care to live with dignity by 

ensuring their physical well-being & enhancing their lives intellectually, emotionally & spiritually. 

 

For additional information you can contact us at: 

 

St. Anne Institute 



160 North Main Ave 

Albany, NY 12206 

518-437-6500 

info@s-a-i.org 

Visit us on the web at www.StAnneInstitute.org  

Follow us on Facebook and LinkedIn  

https://www.stanneinstitute.org/
https://www.facebook.com/stanneinstitutealbany
https://www.linkedin.com/company/st-anne-institute
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